
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Rotarian, 

 

We invite you to register for an upcoming webinar on membership retention. Under the theme 

"closing the back door," the webinar will focus on engaging both new and long-time members in 

their Rotary clubs. The webinar will be facilitated by RCs Dean Rohrs and Judi Beard-Strubing. 

 

Three sessions in English only are scheduled. The first session on 1 September will be targeted 

toward District Membership Chairs. The second and third sessions, on 6 and 13 September, will 

be targeted toward all Rotarians. 

 

Please consider joining one of the sessions, and also sharing this news with your assistant RCs, 

district membership chairs, and other leaders in your region. 

 

 

Thursday, 1 September 

1600-1700 Central Daylight Time  (4:00 pm - 5:00 pm, Chicago time) 

(Friday, 2 September  5:00 am - 6:00 am, Taiwan time) 

Target Audience: District Membership Chairs 

https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/205065768 

 

 

Tuesday, 6 September 

1600-1700 Central Daylight Time  (4:00 pm - 5:00pm, Chicago time) 

(Wednesday, 7 September  5:00 am – 6:00 am, Taiwan time) 

Target Audience: All Rotarians 

https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/412299392 

 

 

Tuesday, 13 September 

1100-1200 Central Daylight Time  (11:00 am - 12:00 pm, Chicago time) 

(Tuesday, 13 September  12:00 pm - 1:00 am, Taiwan time) 

Target Audience: All Rotarians 

https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/909621768 

 

More information is posted at 

http://www.rotary.org/en/Members/RunningAClub/Announcements/Pages/110808_announce_cl

osingbackwebinar.aspx . 


